From: Shelagh Simmons

To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind Interconnector proposals - objection
Date: 28 July 2023 19:46:37

Dear Sir or Madam

I objected to this application when it was first submitted and I believe I also sent a follow-
up objection.

I wish to yet again register my strong objections, as previously stated, to this project which
- among other things - would cause untold environmental damage to this area.

The huge public response against it, together with the united front in opposition from local
politicians of all parties, speaks for itself.

Yours faithfully
Shelagh Simmons






